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I would like to express a great concern with you raising fees. We have been actively camping since 2015 in New 
Mexico State parks and there has NOT been any noticeable improvement to the parks. In fact the parks are getting 
worse and we have stopped using them. We are using Federal Parks at this time. During Covid when the parks were 
shut down from having any public visitors not one thing was done. The employees were sent home. The raising of 
fees would be acceptable if you addressed the problem at parks, again if you would. Your track record  for 
accomplishing anything is not reliable. It appears that you are pushing to have NO visitors which would allow you 
to get rid of the staff and problems. New Mexico has
some of the most diverse and beautiful places, until you pull into a State Park.

If you have any questions for me, please contact me.
Kevin McClellan
Sent from my iPhone
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